

September 30, 2021

Mr. Fred L. Couceyro Director Coral Gables Parks & Recreation Department 405 University Dr Coral Gables, FL 33134-7162

Dear Mr. Couceyro,

This is to report that the Commission for Accreditation of Park and Recreation Agencies (CAPRA), at its virtual meeting on September 10, 2021, approved reaccreditation for **Coral Gables Parks & Recreation Department** through the fall of **2026**. Congratulations for this achievement!

Your agency's CAPRA accreditation is valid until its next review in the fall of **2026**. To maintain accreditation, your agency must comply with the Commission's requirements for timely submission of annual reports and fees.

The Commission is pleased to include **Coral Gables Parks & Recreation Department** on the list of accredited agencies. This is an honor you and your staff should be proud of. Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Cory Styron, CPRP

Chair, Commission for Accreditation of Park and Recreation Agencies